destea

department of

economic, small business development,
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FREE STATE PROVINCE

Enquiries: Mr. V. Hlazo
Tel No: 051 400 4804

Email: hlazov@destea.gov.za

Attention: Lethabo Maebana
G.A. Environment

Glad Africa House, Hertford
Midrand

1686

Tel: 011 312 25637

E-mail: lethabom @baenvironment.co.za

RE: Request for listed activity confirmation in terms of Listing Notice 1,2 & 3 of the
2014 EIA Regulations as amended: Proposed Construction of the New Lusaka
Clinic at Makwane Village in Phuthaditjaba, Thabo Mofutsanyane Local
Municipality, Free State Province.

Dear Madam,

The Department of Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism and Environmental
Affairs (DESTEA - ‘the Department’), acknowledges receipt of your request for listed
activity confirmation in terms of Listing Notice 1, 2 & 3 of the 2014 EIA Regulations as
amended promulgated under National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act No.
107 of 1998).

According to the information provided, the proposed project involves the construction of
the new Lusaka Clinic at Makwane Village in Phuthaditjaba with the co-ordinates; Lat:
28° 33’ 07.1” S Long: 28° 52’ 00.0” E which do fall within a sensitive geographic area
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for the Province as listed in Listing Notice 3 of the 2014 EIA Regulations as amended.
However, the levelling of the site for a sports field renders the site a disturbed area and

therefore the vegetation currently found on the site cannot be described as indigenous.

The proposed project is therefore not a listed activity and an Environmental Authorisation
is not required prior to commencement. Furthermore, the proponent is advised to adhere
to the provisions of Section 28 of NEMA {Duty of Care) throughout the lifespan of the
project.

Regards,

Yl cosre-
Ms. G. Mkhosana

Environmental Officer Control Grade B: EIM

Date: og_,{ 3 { 2w




